
THANK YOU!
A huge thank you to everyone who joined us for Bingo Night – we had so 
much fun and we hope you did, too. What a great way to kick off the holidays!
Our next Family Engagement event will be roller skating at Remix!! Please 
save the date: Tuesday, January 21 from 6-9 PM!

BIO TREK NEWS
Congratulations to Jo C., Adam F., Riley G., and Kyle M-t. for completing the 
ARMI/BioFab USA BioTrek learning program! More info here: https://
www.armiusa.org/biofabusa/education-and-workforce-development/biotrek/

CALENDAR RAFFLE SALES 
UPDATES
First Place: Piper (70)
Second Place: Jack B. (68)
Third Place: John C. (33)
Fourth Place: Aiden F. (31)
Amazing job!! Congratulations to them for also earning a Limited Edition 
Spark YETI along with Kyle L., Dre, Cooper, Owen C., Kyle M-t., James L., 
Alex, and Mr. Tuttle! You still have time to get your 15 tickets sold and get 
your own Spark YETI.
We are currently only at a 22% participation rate 
for calendar sales. When you are spending time 

with your family and friends over the holidays, we hope you will ask them to 
help support your school by buying a cash raffle ticket or two. We will pull a 
winner every Monday through Friday in January! Be sure to turn in your entries 
with payment on Monday, January 6 when we return from break. Thank you!
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ROBOTICS TEAM NEWS
All of the Spark Robotics competitors did great at the Pemibaker VRC last 
weekend, and congrats to Team A for qualifying for the State Championship 
with their Driver Skills score!

PHOTOS THIS WEEK
Enjoy the photos of our students. Also featured are some of the 3-D printed 
goodies that were for sale at our student-led School Store during bingo.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR
Friday, Jan. 17     Workshop – no Spark classes
Monday, Jan. 20  Civil Rights Day – no Spark classes
Thursday, Jan. 16       Semester 1 grades close
Thursday, Jan. 23       Info Night for Prospective Families
Tuesday, Jan. 28         Info Night for Prospective Families

TUTTLE THOUGHTS
As we get closer to the holidays and we begin to start our vacation, I want 
to remind you all about always being a Spark Student.  It is not just how 
we act and behave at school that makes us a Spark student, it is how we 
behave in all situations.  
At family get-togethers we should be engaged and not on our 
phones. Have a conversation, play a game, or even go for a walk 
together. Do things with the ones you love and show them that you care.  
This year we have two full weeks of vacation and each of you should use 
this time to practice these skills that we have been talking about at Spark: 
Spirit, Perseverance, Accountability, Respect and Kindness.
We will be returning on January 6th and we will only have 9 more school 
days until the quarter ends. Please use your time wisely and get things 
done if you have been falling behind.
Happy holidays and please be safe.  See you next year.


